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RICHARD G. LUGAR COMMITTERSD
INDLANA
AQRICULTURE, NUTRITION, AND FORESTRY

Y TS ) PR ST BANKING, HOUEING. AKD URBAR AFFALRS
Hme——Be, e “Alnited Diates Denafe emuzc Comtaras on LGN
DOUNA orrTeE:

48 EasT O BTEEY; Risowi 447 WASHINGTON; D.c. msto
INDuaeoLs, INDUNa  4E204
August 8, 1979

The Honorable Claiborme Pell
Chairman
Subcommittee on Education, Arts

and Humanities
Committee on Labor & Human Resources
4228 Dirkseh Sefiate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Claiborne:

I understand that the Subcommittee on Education, Arts
and Humanities will be considering reauthorlzatlon of
programs administered by the Nationdl Endowment for the
-Arts, in addition to a review of existing programs.
As a long-time supporter of the arts, I believe the
concept of a separate Institute for Arts Education is
worthy of consideration. T would appreciate knowing
of the committee's current analysis of this proposal.
Thank you in advance for your reply.

Best wishes,

SincerejlyK

Richard G. Lugar

RGL:mft
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